
 

AMNESTY INTERNATIONAL 

PRESS RELEASE 
News Flash 

 

  USA/UK/Denmark: Release of detainees 
 
 
Amnesty International welcomes today's announcement of the return of one Danish and five UK nationals 

from Guantánamo Bay. 

 

 "We are pleased that these individuals will be returned to their home countries. We remain 

concerned, however, about the fate of all others who continue to be held in Guantánamo, particularly those 

who may face trial by military commission." 

 

 "We must not forget that there are hundreds of others who continue to wait in legal limbo whilst 

'decisions' are made about their fate." 

 

 "We urge governments around the world to urgently make representations on behalf of all those 

held at Guantánamo Bay. All detainees should be afforded their full rights and should either be released or 

charged with a recognizably criminal offence and tried in court proceedings that fully meet international fair 

trial standards." 
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